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National Exchange Retired Employees’ 
Association 

April 2024 e-Newsletter 

West Georgia Chapter 
Recruiting the next AREA member today at the 
retirement ceremony for Vashti Staton, Shift 
Manager - MCSS, Ft Moore. THANK YOU, Ms. 
Staton, for 44 1/2 years of service to the 
Exchange and to our Military Community.  ோௌ்௎௏ௐ௑௒ 
Enjoy your retirement!! 
 

 
 
Another great turnout this week at the West 
Georgia AREA monthly luncheon   Everyone 
had a good time seeing each other and 
catching up on all the latest events. We even 
had time for a little meeting.  ͟͝͠͞ 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  
 
The Spring Family 
Potluck Picnic will 
be May 18th at 
Cooper Creek Park 
Pavilion #2 
beginning at 1130. 
Please contact Dee 
Voli , Kristine 
Groenenboom 
Newbold or Annette 
Worthen Talley for 
additional 
information and to 
sign up.  

 
The next monthly luncheon is Apr 17th. 
 
 


